
 

 

 
Notice to former tenants of the Moore Place 

December 9, 2022 
 
The following former tenants of the Moore Place, located at 2254 Moore Street, San 
Diego, CA 92110, who resided at the Moore Place within August 19, 2021, through 
November 19, 2021, are eligible to receive relocation assistance compensation as the 
result of their displacement from the Moore Place:  
 

1. Aaron D Ramsey  
2. Silmara Baptista Dos Santos  

 
Under San Diego Municipal Code 143.0570, the individuals listed above are eligible to 
receive financial relocation assistance benefits as a former tenant of the Moore Place. 
The San Diego Housing Commission (SDHC) is holding funds on deposit for this one-
time compensation. These funds will only be held for six months from the date of this 
notice. Any unclaimed funds as of June 7, 2023, will be forfeited.  
 
If you are one of the above-mentioned individuals, please provide written documentation 
to verify your identity, including: a) your name, b) proof of identification, c) current 
address, and d) W-9 form (available from SDHC). Please submit your written request to:  
 

San Diego Housing Commission 
ATTN: Lisette D. Vargas, Real Estate Division 

1122 Broadway, Suite 300 
San Diego, CA 92101 

 
For more information, please call 619-578-7564 


